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COMING SOON
The Student Council will have

the honour of being the
adjudicators in our Pumpkin
decorating competition. 

We will be having our Halloween
Disco and the Student Council
will be picking the Playlist for
the beginning of the disco.

IN SEPTEMBER

WE ARE SO LUCKY

and our new PE area

We Welcomed St. John of Gods
 Educational Officer Eoin, we
 showed him around our 
Active Walkway 

We got to go and collect a
cheque from the Tesco Blue
tokens.  We met Ollie.  We are
so very grateful to every one
who put their tokens in for us.


